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@discovercabonne

Friday, 1 December 2023
Eugowra Community Get-Together
Eugowra Showground, 4.30pm-7.30pm
RSVP essential -
disasterassistance@ruralaid.org.au

Friday, 1 December 2023
Molong Christmas Shopping Night
Molong CBD, 5pm - 9pm

Saturday, 2 December 2023
Mullion Creek Community Christmas Party
Mullion Creek Hall from 4pm

Saturday, 9 December 2023
Cumnock Community Christmas Tree
Cumnock Showground from 4pm

Sunday, 10 December 2023
Yeoval Community Christmas Dinner
Buckinbah Park, Yeoval from 6.30pm

Tuesday, 12 December 2023
Ordinary Council Meeting
Council Chambers, Molong from 2pm

Saturday, 16 December 2023
Eugowra Carols by the Creek
Apex Park, Eugowra from 4pm

Sunday, 17 December 2023
Cargo Christmas in the Village
Belmore Street, Cargo from 3pm

Wednesday, 20 December 2023
Manildra Christmas Party
Manildra Showground, 6pm - 9pm

Monthly Cabonne Council News

Eugowra Flood Study Questionnaire
Following the devastating flooding that was experienced at
Eugowra in November 2022, Cabonne Council has secured
funding from the NSW Government to undertake a review
and update of the existing flood risk management study
and plan for the township.

An important first step in the process is to gather
information on recent flood events and to appraise what
flood related issues are important to the community.

A Community Questionnaire has been provided to
residents and business owners to assist the consultants in
gathering this important information. 

All information provided will remain confidential and for
use in this study only. Please complete the below
questionnaire by Friday, 22 December 2023.

To complete the questionnaire, visit
https://www.cabonne.nsw.gov.au/Council/Public-
Notices/Eugowra-Flood-Study 

At the beginning of November the State and Federal
governments announced more funding to help the
NSW Central West region recover from last year’s
devastating floods. At the beginning of November the
State and Federal governments announced more
funding to help the NSW Central West region recover
from last year’s devastating floods. The NSW
Reconstruction Authority is inviting community
members to sign up to get the latest information on
the recovery program.

Send your contact details (name, email address, phone
number and/or postal address) to
CentralWest.Recovery@reconstruction.nsw.gov.au
and you’ll be kept up to date as program information is
released. 

The NSW Reconstruction Authority is still working
through the specific details of the recovery program
and will be working closely with local councils across
the Cabonne, Forbes, Parkes and Lachlan regions to
develop a program that is tailored to the community’s
needs.  This will be informed by consultation with
community members, technical advisors and non-
government groups across the local area.  

Register your details today to receive the updates. 

Sign up to receive updates on the Central
West Recovery Package
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Council Christmas Closure
The Cabonne Council offices will close at 3:00 pm on
Friday, 22 December 2023. The offices will reopen at
9:00am Tuesday, 2 January 2024. For emergencies
during this time, you can contact Council on (02)
6392 3234.
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